Charities shouldn't make people poorer
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Today we are peacefully protesting outside this charity in order to draw public attention to the scandalous employment practice of workfare. Barnardo’s, British Heart Foundation, YMCA, Community Service Volunteers, RSPCA, Salvation Army, Scope, PDSA, Sue Ryder and others all use workfare workers.

What is workfare?
The Government’s policy of workfare requires unemployed people to work unpaid and full time for a charity with no employment rights or employment contract, and without the legal protection of being paid the National Minimum Wage. Under these appalling working conditions, if an unemployed person refuses to work full time hours for their £71 or £56 weekly benefit, then their benefit is withdrawn completely and they become destitute.

Forcing sick and disabled people into community service-style punishments
With the complicity of a number of prominent charities, the Government is now bringing in even harsher workfare policies that will maliciously target millions of people who are disabled, sick and unemployed.  New rules were introduced on 3rd December which mean people who need benefits because they are sick or disabled can be forced to undertake unpaid work. And just over a million unemployed people will soon be required to serve out the equivalent of a lengthy community service order from a criminal court by working unpaid on so-called ‘community benefit’ schemes. Unemployed people will have no say over whom they are forced to work for unpaid, their working conditions, or their hours of work. 

End charity involvement in workfare
We believe that it is unethical for any charity to exploit and profit from coerced unpaid labour by recruiting their staff through a workfare scheme. We believe that working for a charity should either involve an individual exercising their free choice to be a volunteer, or an employment contract that protects the employee and pays them a decent Living Wage. We believe that workfare schemes will be used by unscrupulous employers to replace paid jobs, to drive down wage levels and undermine the National Minimum Wage, and to undermine the terms and conditions of employees. Workfare also undermines and discredits genuine volunteering. Government research has recently concluded that workfare does not increase an unemployed person’s prospects of securing employment.

Support our campaign 
Please support our campaign against workfare and those charities that profit financially from conscripted workers. You can do this in a number of ways, such as by writing to complain to the HQ of the workfare charity and switching your donations to an ethical charity that does not engage in workfare. 
Boycott Workfare
Web: www.boycottworkfare.org | Contact: info@boycottworkfare.org
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